
 

  

 

 

 

4.4.2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The national Covid-19 guidance was changed on Friday 1st April 2022. 
 

Much of what we do in school will continue, such as our focus on good hygiene practices and 
ensuring adequate fresh air ventilation. Other rules have changed and are summarised below: 

•   Children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and 
avoid contact with other people, where they can. 

•   People with symptoms of a respiratory infection, including Covid-19, and a high 
temperature or who feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with 
other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they no 
longer have a high temperature.  

•   Children may come back into school when they no longer have a high temperature 
and they are well enough to attend.  

•   Children that test positive for Covid-19, are advised to try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for three days. 

•   Adults that test positive for Covid-19, such as our staff team, will be advised to stay 
at home and avoid contact with people for five days, which is when they are most 
infectious. 

Thank you for your continued support. Should you need our help, support or guidance in any way, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch 

 

Kind Regards 

 

David Aldworth 

Executive Head Teacher 

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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